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F i l l e d  W i t h  Wo n d e r

spoke everyone stood to 
say the Pledge of Alle-
giance and then sing the 
National Anthem. There 
was a great pride in every-
one there and not a dry eye 
in the place. It was truly a 
remarkable experience and 
one that to this day gives 
me chills.

I left Rapid City the next 
morning with a renewed 
feeling of pride in our great 
country. The rest of the trip 
was fi lled with the wonders 
of this great land and the 
people who make it great. 
There is just no other 
means of transportation that 
gets you so close to the 
wonders of what God has 
so graciously provided for 
us.”

If you or anyone you know is a 

motorcycle enthusiast, they will love 

the excerpts from Larry’s newest book, 

Motorcycle Meditations – A Vision 

Quest to Alaska, which can be found 

in the June, July and August issues of 

Twin Magazine. The June issue goes 

on sale at newsstands May 10th. Pick 

it up, read it and share it with your 

friends!                                             

              ###

We received this e-mail 
from Bud, who is a member 
of the Charlotte Mecklen-
burg Police Department in 
Charlotte, North Carolina. 
It provides the 4th of July 
inspiration we all can ben-
efi t from.

“I enjoyed reading your 
article in V-Twin Magazine. 
I was surprised to see an 
LT in the magazine. I ride 
a 2001 LT. I spent 32 days 
in Alaska last year. I had a 
great time. I think one of my 
most fond memories of the 
Fourth of July came in 1999; 
I had recently been through 
a particularly bad divorce 
and went for an extended 
ride out west to unwind. I 
arrived in Rapid City, South 
Dakota on July 2nd in a 
heavy drizzle. The weather 
did not allow viewing Mount 
Rushmore, so I puttered 
around the area for a couple 
of days, and on the 4th, the 
weather cleared up. I went 
to the evening service and 
as dusk fell, an ex-Marine 
Sergeant Major came onto 
the stage and spoke about 
his service in Vietnam and 
other campaigns. After he 
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